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Booneslick Star February, 2008  Vol. 30, Issue 8 Member of Heartland Quilt Network 

  From the CEO... our CEO . . . 

  

FEBRUARY MEETING DATES:  

Day Chapter:  2/4/08 1:00 P.M.  

Starlight Chapter:  2/7/08 7:00 p.m.   

February Programs . . . 
Day Chapter        

The Guild Service Project will be our focus at 
the February Day Chapter Meeting.  We will open 
the doors at 9:00 a.m. so get those sewing machines 
ready.  

We will be doing something new along with 
our regular quilt projects.  Our new project will be 
walker bags that we plan to distribute to nursing 
homes.  We will bring the fabric, pellon for the lin-
ing and the Velcro tape.  You will need to bring 
sewing machines, regular sewing supplies, cutting 
mats and rotary cutters and thread in an array of 
colors that can be used to quilt the cover and lining.  
You will also need electrical cords and power strips 
since there are only a few plugs in the room.   We 
will have a pattern for you to use on the walker 
bags and kits made up for the quilts.  

We will also have our soup luncheon on at this 
meeting so if you plan to bring a pot of soup, please 
let Sandy Moritz know what kind so there aren t 
too many duplicates. Her phone is 442-3777 and 
email is ritzigrl@yahoo.com.  

Starlight Chapter -  
The program for the February 7th Starlight 

Piecemakers Chapter will be a 7 p.m. lecture 
by Patricia Pepe entitled Tales From the Light 
Side.  Patricia is an award-winning fiber artist 
and quilter best known for her intricately-
pieced and appliqué quilts which use many 
fabrics to create subtle but exciting contrast. 
She will be bringing "her most widely recog-
nized quilt, 'Into His Light'. "  At the conclusion 
of her lecture there will be a reception.   

A workshop by Patricia Pepe will take place 
on Friday, Feb. 8th at Trinity Presbyterian 
Church.  It will be from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  She 
will be teaching the "new quilting adventure of 
X-blocks.    It is perfect for beginners and ex-
perienced quilters.  There are still openings for 
this workshop, the cost is $40 and lunch is op-
tional at $8, or brown bag your own lunch.  An 
enrollment form can be found in the January 
newsletter or contact Boo! Kula at 449-0346, 
2411 Bear Creek Dr., Columbia. 65202.  

Sue Tournquist had been scheduled for a 
program and workshop in May.  With regret 
she has written that she will not be able to be 
here.    

Happy New Year to all!   

Yes "the holidays" are finally over and we have 
started 2008 with resolutions to lose weight, exer-
cise more and most important to finish some of 
those quilts!  I have so many UFO's and yet I 
can always find a new project that I just have to 
try, not to mention that new fabric collection that 
calls my name every time I enter the quilt shop!  So, 
my resolution is to finish (and I mean finish) at least 
three projects this year.  How about your resolu-
tions? Think we can keep them and get rid of some 
of those UFO's?     

The guild promises to bring lots of great events 
in 2008.  Lets start with the Patricia Pepe X-Block 
workshop in February, then the much anticipated 
Rickman Center Retreat.  The following months have 
great programs planned for the guild meetings and 
in October our fall workshop will feature the 
"Strips and Curves" by Louisa Smith.  The year will 
end with our bi-annual quilt show in November.  This 
is a wonderful event and we need lots of participa-
tion from all the guild members to make it work.  
How about using some of that fabric or finishing 
some of those UFO's to donate to the silent auction 
or Marketplace.   

So will you join me in helping the guild celebrate 
it's 30th anniversary year and make 2008 a special 
year for yourself as well as the guild.  Best wishes 
f or a happy, healt hy and quilt y new year .   See you 
at the guild meetings.   

Kay 
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From the Presidents... our 

Day Chapter      
February is our actual anniversary month. We 

are 30 years old. That s something to celebrate!  
We have planned several ways to celebrate 

throughout the year. The Day Chapter will kick 
off the anniversary with a well-deserved delicious 
birthday cake.   

February s meeting is also the one meeting 
we set aside each year to focus on our ongoing 
service projects. The church will be open at 9 
a.m. Come early and stay late. Our service 
projects committee has information elsewhere in 
the newsletter. Please read it and plan to come 
and spend the day doing good work. For the work 
that day we will need stitchers, cutters, ironers, 
and helpers of all kinds.  

A soup lunch will be served. One soup 
selection will be Ham and Bean but others are 
needed. If you would like to provide a crock-pot 
of soup please call Sandi Moritz.  Another 4-6 
crock-pots of soup would fill the bill.  

If you are not bringing soup then please bring 
bread, finger foods like cheese, crackers, celery 
and carrot sticks, or cookies or snacks to help 
keep our energy up.  

On another note, take a break from the work 
and check out our great library. We have more 
than 1000 books, some how-to, some reference, 
some quilt history, and some videos and DVDs. 
Very few guilds own and maintain such a large 
collection. There is a comprehensive list by title 
and by author. I challenge every guild member to 
find a book to check out; there is something of 
interest to everyone.  Bettina 

Starlight Piecemakers     
Chapter   

I want to thank everyone who helped with the 
round robin meeting last month, even the ones we 
drafted when they got there that evening. There are 
many of our members who are new to the wonderful 
world of quilting and don't know some things us old 
timers take for granted. Since our focus as a guild is 
education, I hope next time that we can recruit some 
of our other experts so share their skills and knowl-
edge.    

I'm glad the holidays are over - I am still trying to 
recover after quilting a bunch of stuff for other peo-
ple. One of these days I want a project were I 
can play with fabric just to play and try something 
new - not for someone else - just for me! Something 
wild and crazy. I keep thinking of all the quilts hiding 
in the stashes waiting to get out. We just don't have 
enough time!    

We have a chance to do something new in Febru-
ary - Patricia Pepe is coming to Columbia all the way 
from California. Her web site is 
www.patriciapepe.com. There is also a workshop. 
Check the January newsletter for registration informa-
tion and signup for some fun!   carol 

The Starlight Hospitality Committee 
is Counting on You for Cookie Dona-
tions This Month.

 

The Starlight Chap-
ter program this month will be presented 
by Patricia Pepe and a reception will be 
hosted in her honor at the Thursday eve-
ning meeting.  Anne Lewis and Priscilla 
Strube, your hospitality hostesses, need 
your help  in making the event a success.  
Anne and Priscilla will provide the punch 
and a pretty table and they are asking you 
to bring your delicious home baked cook-
ies and help give Patricia a taste of yummy 
Missouri hospitality.  Anne and Priscilla 
thank you in advance for your help.   

 

NEWS FLASH! ! !

 

Don t Forget Arrival time for the February 
retreat at the Rickman Conference Center is no

 

earlier than noon this year. 

The Quilt History Interest Group will 
have an organizational meeting at the Daniel 
Boone (Columbia) library, Thursday. Feb. 14, at 
1:00 p.m. We had a strong response to starting 
this interest group. If you are interested but can-
not attend this organizational meeting please let 
me know.  Bettina  

Next Quilt Show Committee Meeting:  
Sunday, March 9, 2008, 1:30 p.m., Daniel 
Boone Library, Conference Room C.   
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Boone County Historical Society Exhibit

 
It s time to begin seriously thinking about our ex-
hibition at the Boone County Historical Society. 
We are interested in Boone County quilts, Mis-
souri quilts, and/or family quilts. If you own a 
quilt that you would like to share and want to have 
considered for the exhibition please send or give 
Bettina Havig a photo or slide, print or electroni-
cally, plus any information known about the quilt. 
In particular, we need the maker, date or approxi-
mate date (as you know it), where it was made, 
and pattern or family name for the quilt pattern. 
More information may be needed when the selec-
tions have been made. A committee will make the 
selections by May 1. Approximately 30-35 quilts 
will be hung. You must be willing to lend the quilt 
for the duration of the exhibit. The museum staff 
will install the exhibit May 12-14 and strike the 
exhibit at the end of June.  You will be asked to 
sign a loan agreement.  

BTQG 30 Years Ago . . .

  

The first meeting of the group actually occurred 
in February 1978, which means that this month,  
February, 2008, the guild will be 30 years old. We 
are not the oldest guild in the state but we are one of 
the first.  

Only a few charter members are still members 
and even fewer have never let their membership 
lapse.  

Do you know which of these current members 
were charter members, that is, they attended the first 
meeting to organize the guild: Bettina Havig, Bar-
bara Rogers, Rosalia Meyer, Mavis Mitzel, Shirley 
Troth, and Bonnie Youngquist?  

Officers were chosen more than elected at that 
meeting. The first elected slate of officers came in 
September 1978. By the end of the first year there 
were 32 members. In the spring of 1979 this brave 
little force made a commitment to host a national 
symposium in 1980 on the Stephens College campus.   

Charm Group News!  

The charm group is looking for some new 
members. If anyone is interested, contact 
Kay Shoner or Sandy Moritz. We meet at 
9:30 on the third Tuesday of the month. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Annual Meeting 
Committee Meeting 

Thursday Jan 
31      6:30 pm 

Suzanne Henage s 
Home 

Day Chapter Guild 
Mtg - Service Pro-
ject Workday 

Monday Feb 4 
Doors open 9 
a.m. 

Fairview United Meth-
odist Church 

Starlight Piecemak-
ers Guild Meeting 

Thursday Feb 
7        7:00 pm 

Fairview United 
Methodist Church 

Patricia Pepe 
Workshop 

Friday Feb 8 
Trinity Presbyterian 
Church 
Contact:  Boo Kula 

Executive Board 
Meeting 

Monday Feb 
11      6:30 pm  

Kay Grebing s Home 

Day Chapter Board Tuesday Feb 
12         9 am 

Bettina Havig s Home 

Deadline for March 
Newsletter items  

Wednesday 
Feb 13    5 pm 

E-mail to Jan Oehrle 
at  joe-
hrle@centurytel.net 

Sassy Stitchers 
Day Appliqué 

Thursday Feb 
14     9:30 am 

Library Contact:  
Donna Burris 

Organizational Mtg 
for Quilt History 
Group 

Thursday Feb 
14    1:30 pm 

Library  Contact:  
Bettina Havig 

Night Appliqué

 

Monday Feb 
18      6:30 pm 

Library    Contact:  
Suzanne Henage 

30 s Group Wednesday 
Feb 20   7 pm 

Appletree Quilting 
Center  Contact:  Kay 
Grebing 

BTQG Winter Re-
treat  A Quilter s 
Tea Party

 

Friday - Sun-
day  Feb 22-24 

Rickman Ctr - Jeff 
City   Contact:  Cindy 
Green 

Charm Group Tuesday Feb 
26      9:30 am 

Library Contact:  Kay 
Shoner 

Newcomer Group Tuesday Feb 
26      6:30 pm 

Contact: Angie Weith-
man 

Art Group Tuesday Feb 
26      6:30 pm 

Appletree Quilting 
Center   Contact:  
Jackie Berry 

Traditional Group Tuesday Feb Contact:  Emma Jo 

Redwork Thursday Feb 
28          9 am 

Judy Nemmer s 
Home   Contact:  
Myrna Powers 
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LIBRARY NEWS 

TIPS, TOOLS &  TRICKS 
BY Janice Haralson 

Check out the Jan/Feb/2008 issue of "Fons and Por-
ter s Love of Quilting" magazine at page 119 for infor-
mation on www.QNNtv.com.  For $19.00/year or 
$29.00/2 years you can have your own library of quilt 
videos at your fingertips.  On your computer, you can 
watch what you like, when you like and as often as 
you like.  At present they have a collection of over 
1,000 programs. 

The tool I want to preview this month is the Zip

 

Clip

 

binding tool by Martelli.  This is a spring loaded 
tool with which you can attach clips which hold your 
binding tight while you are attaching it. The clips are 
easy to use,  re-insertable into the tool and reusable 
time after time.  The tool comes with eight clips and 
you can purchase additional clips if needed.  This is a 
great little tool and Miss Millie's Quilt Shop has them 
for sale for $9.95 plus tax.  If you want further informa-
tion, go to Martelli.com.  

BTQG Equipment Usage:   

Just a reminder of guild policy regarding use of 
guild owned equipment. All guild equipment is only 
for use at guild activities. The equipment shall not be 
loaned for use by individual members. When using 
guild equipment all care should be taken to make 
proper use of the equipment. Any functional problems 
should be reported to the guild CEO or chapter presi-
dent. Please do not make any repairs, improvise 
makeshift repairs, do not oil, lubricate or tape any 
equipment. Please replace equipment carefully and in 
the proper place. If any equipment is missing  or in 
need of repair report that to the CEO or chapter presi-
dent.   Thank you.   

BTQG History More Tidbits   

Over the years, it has been especially nice for 
BTQG to have important national speakers pre-
sent lectures or workshops. The quilt world re-
cently lost a very important researcher and histo-
rian, Cuesta Benberry. In 1980 for the Show-me 
symposium we were privileged to have Cuesta 
Benberry on the program. It was the first time 
Cuesta had agreed to travel and speak. We owed 
the coup to our late charter member Carol Crabb. 
They had been corresponding for years and Carol 
was able to convince Cuesta to come. Cuesta 
spoke to our guild at least twice more.   

Speaking of important national speakers, do 
you know which of these national speakers has 
never been to BTQG:  Jinny Beyer, Doreen 
Speckmann, Sharyn Craig, Nancy Crow, Barbara 
Brackman, Terry Thompson, Jeanna Kimball, 
Gwen Marsten, Elly Sienkiewicz, Marsha 
McCloskey, Judy Martin, Marti Michell, Liz Por-
ter, or Marianne Fons? * 
*The answer is hidden somewhere in this newsletter! 

What is MOKA?   

MOKA is the Missouri, Oklahoma, Kansas, 
and Arkansas regional quilt study group. You 
don't have to join, there are no dues. You can 
attend any of the gatherings that interest you. 
There is usually a small fee to cover room 
rental and lunch. It meets three times each 
year, rotating to the four states. 

The Next Meeting is: 
When:  March 7 & 8, 2008 
Where:   Peel Mansion Museum, 400 South          

    Walton, Bentonville, Arkansas 
For reservations & further information e-mail 
Olivia Drake:  aadrake@cox.net or call 479-
855-4560. 

Day Chapter Friendship Block Winner

 

Carol Jean Tummons was the Day Chapter 
Friendship Block winner for the month of Janu-
ary.  Carol plans to use the friendship star as a 
signature block and she will provide the fabric.  

Congratulations Carol!  We will all be waiting on 
pins and needles to see your friendship star 
quilt when you have it completed! 
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Marketplace News  

Introducing Terri Crane 

 
- January 

Starlight Friendship Block Winner . . . . .  
I moved to Columbia from northern California 

six years ago to be near my family.  My daugh-
ter, Christine, lives in Columbia and my son, 
Mike, and grandson, Alex, are close by in 
Osage Beach.   I work for an insurance com-
pany here in town and hope to retire soon.  I 
made my first quilt in 1988 using six-inch 
squares (not blocks) - no pattern, no rotary cut-
ter, no cutting mat, no design, no clue.  I took 
the top to Stover Quilting to be quilted and did-
n't attempt another quilt until 1991 when my 
twin grandchildren were born.  I took the left-
over squares from the first quilt and cut them 
into small triangles, making two less-than-crib-
size quilts - same M.O. as the first quilt.  I 
bought my first pattern book in 1992, "Little 
Folks' Quilts from Big Folks' Patterns."  I spent 
the next ten years making one or two baby 
quilts a year using patterns from that one 
book.  I was a slow starter, but once  I discov-
ered fabrics and quilt clubs right here in Colum-
bia, I haven't stopped "toolin' up".   
My recent projects include the Warmest 
Wishes Christmas appliquéd quilt classes at 
Appletree, Grandmother's Delight from a class 
at Circle of Friends in Osage Beach, and a 
simple batik kit and pattern I bought in Roches-
ter, Minnesota, two years ago.   My favorite 
project is whatever one I'm working on at the 
moment.  When I'm not quilting, I love to 
travel.  I enjoy reading a good mystery and 
baking cookies.   I have not made a final deci-
sion on a block for my Friendship Quilt.  I found 
one the other day, an early Kansas City Star 
pattern called "Contrary Husband."  I thought 
that might be appropriate since I've had a few 
of those in my life.   We'll see.

 

BOONESLICK TRAIL QUILTERS GUILD 
2008 Quilt Show 

Creating History One Stitch at a Time

  

The quilt show committee had their third meeting on Sunday, January 13.  The following is a report of 
decisions that have been made to date:   
All quilts submitted for the show must have a sleeve.  If you don t wish to attach your own sleeve, we will 

have a group of members who will do that for you at a cost of $10 per quilt.  You may select a tempo-
rary or permanent sleeve.  Anyone interested in helping us attach sleeves, please let me know (cell-
573-864-3936 or bymindy@hotmail.com). 

We will not include a challenge or a viewers choice this year. 
Advertising In addition to all the advertising we have done for the past shows, with the help of some of 

our creative members, we plan to have a more extensive advertising plan in place by March.  I will 
give you an update of those plans later. 

The vendor invitations have gone out and reservations are beginning to come back in. 
The 30 s group is feverishly working on the raffle quilt and expect to have it done soon. 
The Marketplace Committee is doing a great job working with you to get items accumulated for the show.  

Look around your sewing room for patterns, fabric, tools, thread, magazines, etc., that you can donate 
to Committee and let Carrol Lewis know.  If you are learning a new technique, make something extra 
for The Marketplace. 

That s it for now, Chicks more coming Mindy 
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Mi ss Mi l l i e s Qu i l t Sh op 
3806 Buttonwood Suite 106      Columbia MO  65201     

 573-449-8844 
TWO BUCKS A BLOCK

 

Each month you may purchase a 12 inch block for only $2.  
Each block is different and uses Thimbleberries fabrics.  
Purchase one each month, or multiples each month.  Stop 
in today to join the fun. 

FAT TUESDAY

 

Miss Millie s Fat Tuesday begins on Tuesday, Feb 5 and 
continues until Easter (March 18).  Each Tuesday, pre-cut 
cotton Fat Quarters are just $1.50 each.  Remember, Fat 
Tuesdays are everyTuesday during Lent.  Check out the 
Laps Fr om Fat s book f or gr eat ideas t o use f at quar t er s. 

NEWS FROM THE EXECUTIVE BOARD  

 
Christy Gray 
4804 Maple Leaf Dr. 
Columbia, Mo 65201 
573-474-0019 
christygray2@mchsi.com

  
Lois Harriman 
203 S Main 
Ashland, MO 
65010-9512 
573-657-2183 
glharriman@centurytel.net

  

HELP!  HELP!  HELP!  HELP!

 

Libby Luetjen has lost her prescription sun-
glasses.  She thinks she may have left them 
at the January Day Guild meeting.  If you 
have seen them please contact Libby at 
573-875-0129.  Thanks. 

BTQG Handbook Updates! ! !

  

Donna Burris [New e-mail address]   
dburris@centurytel.net  

Elsie Langland [New e-mail address]  
missourigram@hotmail.com  

Sharon Tepper [New Address] 
1504 Hunter Hill Road 
Hudson, WI  54016  

Velma Dykstra [late renewal] 
2804 E. Henley Dr. 
Columbia, MO  65202 
573-874-3094 (h)  

Hsiao-Mei Wiedmeyer [late renewal] 
304 S. Garth 
Columbia, MO 65203 
573-875-4198 

Miss Millie s Mystery Quilt, Part 3, ap-
pears in the Jan/Feb 2008 issue of the 
Country Register. 

Sad News!

 

Former BTQG member Bonnie Jacoby passed 
away Thursday December 13th at the Loma Linda 
nursing home in Moberly.  Bonnie had been a resi-
dent at Loma Linda for two years.  She will be 
missed by all her friends and fellow-quilters. 

Janet Sampson 
3601 W. Broadway   
#7-104 
Columbia, MO 
573-441-0006 
tczy51@yahoo.com

    
Christy Gray 
4107 White Tiger 
Columbia, MO 65202 
573-814-2301 
christy-
gray2@mchsi.com  

The three big lies in life:

  

I will respect you in the morning. 
 The check is in the mail. 
 I'm your auditor, I'm here to help you. 
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QUILT-A-GRAM 

Published monthly by Booneslick Trail Quilters Guild, a not-for-profit 
organization, established in 1978, and dedicated to educating its members and 
the community in the art and appreciation of quilt making.  

2007-2008 BTQG Executive Board   

CEO /Chairman:  Kay Grebing 573-442-2561 

Vice-Chairman: Willie Morris 573-445-4217 

Secretary: Joan Westcott 573-874-8160 

Treasurer: Dennis Smith 573-445-7787 

Publications: Jan Oehrle 573-441-9972 

Quilt Show: Mindy Smith 573-874-1308 

Librarian: Barb Nichols 5573-657-9595 

Historian Jane Lee 573-445-1621 

Retreat Chair Cindy Green 
Nancy Antonio 

573-239-0029 
573-445-6604 

Service Project: Judy Gieselman 
Carrol Lewis 

573-445-2381 
573-657-4532 

Web page Editor: Janet Hollandsworth 573-445-1073 

Day Chapter Pres: Bettina Havig 573-449-1602 

Evening Chapter 
Pres: 

Carol Fresenburg 573-657-4284 

Past CEO: Suzanne Henage 573-445-7949 

Day Chapter Board 

President: Bettina Havig 573-449-1602 

Vice-President: Kathy Ennis 573-442-1117 

Secretary: Marge Hicks 573-445-7230 

Membership: Pat Leistner 
Donna Burris 

573-446-0811 
573-474-4338 

Hospitality: Sandy Moritz 573-442-3777 

Friendship Blocks: Emma Jo Raines 
Cynthia Hitchcock 

573-682-5130 
573-205-8133 

Past President: Nancy Antonio 573-445-6604 

Starlight Piecemakers Board 

President: Carol Fresenburg 573-657-4284 

Vice-President: Boo!  Kula 573-449-0346 

Secretary: Carolyn Licht 573-234-1689 

Membership: Pam Mann 
Nancy Jackson 

573-445-7871 
573-445-6136 

Hospitality: Anne Lewis 
Priscilla Strube 

573-657-2188 
573-474-5149 

Friendship Blocks: Kay Shoner 
Joan Pottinger 

573-443-3395 
573-443-5303 

Past President: Patti Cantu 573-234-2029 

Regular meetings of the Guild are held on the first Monday of the month at 1:00 pm and the first Thursday of the month at 7:00 pm at the Fairview United Methodist 
Church, 3200 Chapel Hill Rd., Columbia, Missouri. Annual dues are $30 for the fiscal year of July 1 to June 30. Dues are payable on July 1st. Newsletter deadline is 
the Wednesday after the Executive Board Meeting at 5:00 pm, of each month. Email items to Jan Oehrle at joehrle@centurytel.net 

Treasurer s Report -  December 31, 2007  

  Checking:     
10,858.16 

  IMMA:       280.97   

CD s:  10,522.15 

Members:  Total Members as of 
12/31/07  

          246 

  Appletree Quilting & Viking Center                       
Guild Appreciation Discount For 

BTQG Members 
On the day of each of the two Booneslick Trail 

Quilters Guild  monthly meetings, Appletree Quilting 
& Viking Center will offer guild members a 20% dis-
count on non-sale items.  This includes fabric (1/2 yard 
min.), notions, books, and machine accessories.  
(Machines, sewing cabinets, and class fees are ex-
cluded).     Please present your BTQG membership card 
to take advantage of this offer. 

WHAT'S HAPPENING...  
MAQS Exhibitions:  www:quiltmuseum.org:  

     Now-Feb 5 The Designer s Eye: Kaffe Fassett  

Now June 1 Missouri Made Quilts 1850-1940, St. 
Louis Art Museum.  

Feb 15-16 Calico Cut-Ups 2008 Quilt Show, Salvation 
Army Independence Corps Center, 14700 E. Truman 
Road, Independence, MO.  More Info:  Phyllis Nelson 
816-229-2026 or Carolyn Morrison 816-461-1778.  

Mar 2-May 26 Quilts in a Material World Selections 
from the Winterthur Collection, St. Louis Art Museum.  

Mar 15-21 Piecemakers Quilt Guild of Hannibal, MO 
will exhibit the Keepsake Quilting Challenges at the Mark 
Twain Museum in Hannibal.  Info:  Pam Houghtby at 
phoughtby@socket.net.  

Mar 21-June 8 Images of Needleworking, 1850-1920.   
St. Louis Art Museum  

Mar 29-30

 

Bits n Pieces Quilt Guild presents Fanfare 
of Quilts 2008.  Queeny Park Greensfelder Recreation 
Complex, 550 Weidman Road, Ballwin, MO.  More Info:  
Mary Hurt at 636-527-6993 or mary.hurt@charter.net.  

May 17-June 29 BTQG will host an antique and vintage 
quilt exhibit at the Boone County Historical Society.  

Oct 8-11  AQS Quilt Show, Des Moines, Iowa.  Info: 
www.americanquilter.com 

BTQG Tidbit Answer:  Nancy Crow 
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Booneslick Trail Quilters' Guild 
P.O. Box 542 
Columbia, MO 65205-0542 

February Birthdays  
Boo! Kula Feb 02 
Sandy Womack Feb 05 
Carrol Lewis Feb 06 
Marilyn Kirby Feb 07 
Nancy Ankeney Feb 09 
Brenda Curtice Feb 09 
Barbara Bunton Feb 10 
Rona Duncan Feb 10 
Kathleen  Benish Feb 12 
Dianne Riley Feb 12 
Willie Morris Feb 14 
Beverly Wyatt Feb 14 
Jo Ann Bryan Feb 15 
Janet Sampson Feb 22 
Peggy Clatworthy Feb 23 
Helen McCord Feb 25 
Joan Westcott Feb 29  

Day Chapter Meeting

 

February 4, 1:00 p.m. 

Service Project Workday & 

Soup Luncheon 

Starlight Piecemakers 
Chapter Meeting

 

February 7, 7:00 p.m. 
Patricia Pepe - 

Tales from the Light Side

 

Happy Birthday 
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